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January 30, 2018 
 
 
 
Good Day, 
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to attend the 2017-2018 Kindergarten Information 
Meeting at 6:30 PM on February 15, 2018 at St. Ann’s Academy in Room 301 (the 
Kindergarten classroom).  
 
Presentation topics include: 

 Faith Filled Education 
 General information about St. Ann’s Academy 
 Kindergarten Program Overview 
 Question Period  

 
Refreshments will be available for parents. Each potential student will also receive a St. 
Ann’s Academy keepsake. 
 
If you require child minding that evening, please send an email to 
joanne.leggett@st-anns.ca so we can plan accordingly.  Parents requiring 
childcare are asked to arrive at 6:00 PM to help get their child(ren) settled in the 
daycare before joining the parent presentation at 6:30 PM.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Kindergarten Information Meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Joanne Leggett      Mrs. Margaret Langevin 
Elementary Vice-Principal     Kindergarten Teacher 
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